

The Bartley Family bartleys2st.lucia@gmail.com Description: bartleys2st.lucia@gmail.com

Dear Praying Friends,

January 2024

Welcome to 2024. We hope that you all had a wonderful time over the holidays celebrating and reflecting on our Lord's birth.

My yearly doctor appointment with the pacemaker technician went very well. During our short visit to Canada, for the first time in three years, my wife and I were able to spend Christmas with all of our children! It was a good time of making some wonderful memories.



While we were away from St. Lucia, we were blessed to have two national pastors step into the pulpits of both churches.

A couple of blessings since our last prayer letter have been that my wife was able to lead two ladies that work in our

neighbourhood to the Lord! Please be in prayer for these two very sweet ladies as we attempt to help them grow in their new faith.



A couple of sweet blessings that happened at Bruceville Baptist

Church are that my wife and I finished up a discipleship class with a couple, and I was able to baptize a young lady.



We also had some wonderful Christmas services with a lunch and some Christmas gifts for everyone who attended.









As we prepare and plan for this new year that God has given us, we would love for you to pray with us concerning the vision we have for this year.

The reality of our vision for a slightly bigger church building for Bruceville Baptist Church is in sight. There is a possibility to build on a piece of land that sits right behind the building that we are currently using for our services. We would appreciate your prayers concerning this. By God's grace, we will keep you informed in the next few months of the progress.

It is always a blessing when a new church partners with us to spread the Word of God. We would like to thank our new supporting church: Pastor Smith at Teays Valley Baptist Church in West Virginia!

God bless,

Wes and Faith Ann Bartley, Your missionaries to St. Lucia